
 

 

 

 

 

To:   AmeriHealth Caritas Pennsylvania (PA) Providers 

Date:   February 07, 2023 

Re:      New choice for AmeriHealth Caritas PA outpatient laboratory services 

                    

We are pleased to announce that effective January 2023, Labcorp is another choice for your 
AmeriHealth Caritas PA patients requiring outpatient lab tests or processing of lab specimens. 

When an AmeriHealth Caritas PA patient requires outpatient laboratory services, you have the 
following choices: 

• Send them to Labcorp; or 
• Continue sending them to Quest Diagnostics; or 
• Utilize any AmeriHealth Caritas PA participating laboratory, or participating hospital 

outpatient laboratory 

As a reminder, AmeriHealth Caritas PA member ID cards no longer have an indication of a 
specific lab to use. 
 
Thank you for your participation in our network and the care you provide to our members. If you 
have any questions regarding this notice, please contact Provider Services at 1-800-521-6007 or 
your Provider Account Executive. 
 

 

 

 


